
Let me be your  
voice in Brussels!
Hello!

Do you know that there is an election on June 9th?

Sweden and Europe are going through a difficult time, and we 
are at a crucial juncture in history. That’s why this year’s election 
is more important than ever – an election that is about unity or 
division in Europe.

Therefore, we seek your support to advocate for a EU that:

• Fights for democracy. 
Across countries, the far right is growing. Their politics pose 
a threat to the equal value of all people and fundamental 
democratic rights. 

• Takes shared responsibility. War and conflicts force many 
people to flee. No single country can handle large refugee 
flows alone. That’s why a common asylum system is needed 
in the EU. 

• Takes action for better working conditions. Free move-
ment within the EU must not mean that people are exploi-
ted. In Sweden, Swedish wages and conditions should apply 
– for everyone.

The Social Democrats and Europe need your vote on June 9th!

Ilan De Basso
Member of the European Parliament

from Jönköping County


